
Dear Jerri, 

 

It is with my utmost regret that I have to inform you that I’m unable to continue on ACE 

committee. Unfortunately my workload and business travel does no longer allow me to reserve 

sufficient time for ACE. I believe it is unfair to keep the seat and block other for stepping up. 

Therefore I decided to leave ACE. I wish ACE all the best and I’m confident that we will see 

again in one of ACE‘s projects and public appearances. 

Thank you for a great and exciting time at ACE.  

I learned many valuable things and had the opportunity to share ideas with wonderful and 

committed people. 

Warm Regards and thank you for everything. 

Thomas Stoiber 

 


